From:

To:

Subject: Limited Submission Opportunity: NSF ADVANCE: Increasing the Participation and Advancement of Women in
Academic Science and Engineering Careers

Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:43:39 PM

From: Harnisch, Antje [mailto:aharnisch@WPI.EDU]

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 10:32 AM

To: faculty@wpi.edu

Cc: Office of Sponsored Programs <resadm@wpi.edu>; Baxter, Orla <obaxter@wpi.edu>
Subject: Limited Submission Opportunity: NSF ADVANCE: Increasing the Participation and
Advancement of Women in Academic Science and Engineering Careers

Dear Faculty,

The Letter of Intent (mandatory) deadline for the National Science Foundation ADVANCE program
Adaptation track (https://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2016/nsf16594/nsf16594.htm) is August 9, 2017.

Non-profit academic institutions are allowed to submit one proposal in the competition to the
Adaptation track. Thus an internal review process is required.

Faculty members interested in submitting a proposal should provide by May 15, 2016:
1. a brief (1-3 pages) abstract of the project and
2. a budget outline with accompanying narrative explanation

Please send materials to resadm@wpi.edu. Feel free to contact me or VPR Vernescu with any
guestions you might have.

Best regards,

Antje
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Antje Harnisch
Director, Office of Sponsored Programs

Worcester Polytechnic Institute
15-17 Schussler Road, Worcester MA 01609-2280
Tel. (508) 831-4196
Fax (508) 831-5789
http://www.wpi.edu/offices/osp.htm

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent those of the university. You may refer to the faculty list AUP and manage list membership.
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